

Class of 1985 Class Agent Letter January 2024

Dear Class of 1985:

From Jim Davlin, 1985:

"Mike and Kyle,

Thanks for your good work as our class agents.

Thought would share the picture below of a bunch of us 85ers that got together for the Monon Bell Game about a month ago.



Left to right, Marty Gregor, Jeff Barry, John Adams, Tony Altavilla, Bill Brady, Steve Hoffman, Greg Zorich, Jim Davlin, and in front Tom d'Ambrosio. Greg Estell was there too, however he missed the picture. Was great fun being together and recanting old stories.

Please feel free to share in your next post to the Class. Thanks again for all you both do for our Class and Wabash.

J E jim.davlin@wabash.edu M 847-823-1234"

More Wabash news is available at www.wabash.edu or Facebook

https://www.facebook.com/groups/206066189687/

Please feel free to share news of your life with me or Mike Gilvary (milgils@sbcglobal.net)

Kyle Carr, 1985

231.935.6129 office 231.271.2758 home kcarr1@mhc.net